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I fully support House Bill 3127, as it allows funeral directors to better serve families in 

a timely and efficient manner. Requiring funeral directors to leave the workplace to 

hand-deliver death certificates for medical review and signature, and then return to 

retrieve them, creates unnecessary hardships for both the families we serve and our 

company. This process diverts valuable time and resources from other important 

tasks that require our attention. 

Additionally, death certificates are a crucial final piece for families to gain closure and 

process important information necessary for legal and financial matters. 


